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CAPA NEWSLETTER FOR DECEMBER
Again, here is a big welcome to our new club members!

Our club belongs to a national photography association (CAPA) which organizes learning
opportunities and national competitions. To find out more about these opportunities, you can
find a link to the CAPA page on our website on both the CAPA Page and also the LINKS page.

CAPA produces monthly newsletters which are very interesting and we have links to those on
our club website both on the CAPA page and also the LINKS page.

Our club’s latest entry was to the competition “Black and White”. The results aren’t back yet,
but expect to be notified as soon as they are available. These results will be posted on our
website CAPA Page and also on the Club Facebook page.

The next competition is “Fine Art”.

There are 5 themes: Abstract, Landscape, Wildlife, Portrait and Still Life.

Please note that there are guidelines for each theme that one should be aware of. You can
read these over from CAPA’s website visa quick links on our club wesbite under both the
CAPA tab and also the LINKS page.

We hope that you’ll join this competition!
So please send in your 2 best images to vpccapa@gmail.com by January 5.

Club CAPA Due Dates & Theme
January 5 - Fine Art

Club CAPA February 2 - Colour

deadlines February 23 - Photojournalism
to March 9 - Curves and Lines
enter! April 6 - Canada My Country
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